

中华人民共和国大使馆

Athens, November 1st, 2013

Dear Mr. President,

Please allow me, on behalf of my wife and all my colleagues, to express our warmest thanks for the dinner party that you gave on October 29 at the Officers Club. We were extremely happy to meet members of the Board of Greece-China Association and were deeply touched once again by your enthusiasm and support for Sino-Greek friendship and cooperation. We sincerely wish the Association every success in its future endeavors and want to assure you that we will be happy to be of help to your efforts.

With thanks to all the other members of the Board and Mrs. Potamianos.

Yours Sincerely,

(Du Qiwen)

Ambassador of China